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...TRANSPORTATION Aim COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT 'COMMITTEE . , 

Tuesday, Septemoer 1, r.L1,9871 .  
LOCATION: City Counci* Chambers 

91 :5 : 'Street 
SaCramento, aiifbrnia 

Meeting was called to order at the hour Of 1:10 p.m. by Chairperson 
Lynn Roble and roll call was as rfollows: 

PRESENT: 	Committee Members Roble (Chair), Bradley 

ABSENT:: 	Shore, Kastanis 

1. Report back on Street Light Painting PrOject 

	

RECOMMENDATION OF,STAFF: - 	 FILE 

COMMITTEE ACTION: 

VOTING RECORD: 

MINUTES: 

FILE 

BY CONSENSWS 

Monika Hudson, Senior Administrative,Services Officer;.- General 
Services, stated that at the request of Councilman Kastanis, 
staff had prepared a description Of the work program and 
alternative for reducing the six year time line for completion of 
this project. 

• 	, 

.Hudson reported that the .plan is to determine what areas are 
in the most : need Of painting in order tojiOrioritize. She also 
stated, that the first year of the project will be the painting of 
street light poles under 10 feet in height), the second year will 
be the painting of poles .  over 10 feet in height and the third 
year will include painting. of poles in signalized intersections. 

Chair Robie asked that "staff identify th0se areaS where the 10 
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She stated .that with the approved budget of $28,000 and assuming 
that the same .  level of funding would ' be continued for this 
project, it would take approximately 6 years to complete the 
entire program. She stated that in order to reduce the time 
line, additional funding would: have to be aptropriated. , 	- 



COMMITTEE ACTION SHEET, 

2. Report regarding the 29th Street/Anambra Boulevard Corrido: 
Study Area EIR . Notice Of Preparation (M87-055) (Districts 1, 3, 
4• 5) • 

RECOMMENDATION OF STAFF. : 	 FILE.  

COMMITTEE ACTION: 	 PILE 

VOTING RECORD: 	 BY CONSENSUS 

MINUTES: 

Steve Dee, Planning Department, gave an overview of the staff 
report. He reported that the draft EIR will access three 
scenarios for the 29th Street/Alhambra Boulevard Corridor Study 
Area. The three scenarios are 1) exisitng conditions, 2) zoning 
development potential, and 3) zoning development potential plus 
build out of 6 pending projects. 

Mr. Dee stated that the EIR would provide necessary land use data 
to determine the building capacity of the corridor. He also 
informed the Committee that a Community Advisory Committee has 
been assembled to monitor the study. A draft EIR will be 
circulated to the Committee sometime in November for review and 
comments. 

Meeting adjourned at 1:20 p.m. 

***************************** 

-71/7.  CHAIR 

/ 

SECRETARY 
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